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Doug Oldham wrote an article, “Sitcom Reruns Can Help Us Understand
Which Employees are Exempt from Overtime,” published in Columbus
Underground, an online business and community publication. A lawyer in
the Columbus office has written a monthly article in the publication for
entrepreneurial businesses since 2012.
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